Sent: 20/02/2025 8:10:42 AM
Subject: DA2024/1216

Dear Council,

[ am writing in support of DA2024/1216 for the proposed improvements to North Harbour Marina.
These upgrades will modernise facilities, improve safety, and enhance access for a wide range of water
users.

The introduction of new kayak and dinghy storage will provide a much-needed solution for smaller
craft, while the removal of outdated swing moorings will create a more organised and efficient layout.
The planned 50m-wide navigation channel is a significant improvement, ensuring safer passage
through the harbour and reducing unnecessary congestion.

This proposal carefully considers both environmental and community concerns, and I encourage its
approval.

Lucas SimKkin



